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From: Luz Elias 

Julie Castaneda 
bl!lllia, 
CQ!Lmail 

RE: Letter of Appointment for Betty Villegas 

Saturday, April 4, 2020 6:24:31 PM 

Sent: Saturday, April 4, 2020 3:58 PM 

Subject: Letter of Appointment for Betty Villegas 

******* 

ADDENDUM MATERIAL 
DATE '1·7-:>.o ITEM NO. Al>.D le 

This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect 
this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before 
performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment. 
******* 

Dear Mrs. Julie Castaneda. 
Please find below the letter of intent showing my mothers and my support for the 

temporary appointment of Betty Villegas for my father's seat. Also, can you please forward 
this to the rest of the Board of Supervisors. Thank you very much! 

Luz Elias 

To: Clerk of the Board and the Board of Supervisors. 

We submit this letter in regard to the temporary appointment of a place holder for the seat of 
Supervisor Richard Elias. 
It is our intention to support the naming of Betty Villegas, a long time Pima County employee, 
to this position. 

Most sincerely, 
Emily Elias 
Luz Elias 


